
BELLSOUTH TELECOMMUNICATIONS, INC. 
 

DESCRIPTION AND JUSTIFICATION 
 

Increase Interstate IntraLATA Long Distance MTS Rates 
 

TRANSMITTAL NO. 884 
 
 
With this filing, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (hereinafter "BellSouth") is 

revising Tariff F.C.C. No. 4 to increase certain rates for Interstate IntraLATA Long 

Distance Message Telecommunications Services.  

 

Transmittal No. 884 is scheduled to be effective on April 1, 2005. 

 

 


